### **Airport Heights Community Council Newsletter**

#### **January 18, 2007**

#### **Agenda**

• Call to Order: 7:00 PM

Approval of minutes / agenda

• Presentations:

 HDL: Traffic calming at 16<sup>th</sup> and Columbine, 16<sup>th</sup> and Norene.

Reports:

Legislature: Sharon Cissna / Les Gara

Assembly: Dick Traini / Dan Coffey

APD: Sergent Cindi Stanton

Secretary/Treasurer: Dawn Scott

FCC: Mark FishTraffic: Bill BoydNew Business:

Emergency Watch Program presentation.

Columbine Snowman concerns

Old business:

Community Patrol reorganization

Adjourn

# tion.

A special thanks to those who clear snow from

our pathways and side walks. You efforts

neighborhood. Thank you very much!

provide a safer and more livable

## Airport Heights Community Council November 16,2006 meeting summary- interim report

Community Patrol was a central topic of November's meeting. In order to make full use of available grant money and provided financial oversight, there was an expressed need to incorporate the patrol into the community council as an Ad Hoc committee. This action was taken during the break by the executive committee. This allows the FCC to administer Grant money to the patrol for a nominal 2% fee. Incorporating the patrol as a standing committee will be considered after a review of the patrol by the council as a whole.

There was a presentation on the proposed Clark Jr High remodel. Traffic calming is still on the agenda. A letter is being drafted regarding the traffic calming process. A letter of support is also being drafted regarding upgrades to AFD station #3.

The nominating committee presented it's report and elections where held our new officers are President Mark Fish, Vice President Chris Doucette and Secretary/ Treasurer, Dawn Scott.

For more information, check our website at Http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/3.html